
Say Yay to 
Pajama Day! 
We’re having a pajama party 
… and Butz students are 
invited! 

Pajama Day is a chance for 
our school to spend the day in 
our most comfortable jammies, 
surrounded by our favorite 

pals, all while supporting kids who rely on Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia for 
care, cures, and hope. 

We know that giving back and creating a sense of community is important to 
KBES students and families. Pajama Day is a fun and easy way to support the 
kids at Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia.  

On ​Friday, December 6th​, PYLON is encouraging students and staff of Butz to 
wear their pjs to school!  We are looking to help and support Children’s Hospital 
of Philadelphia by asking for a contribution of $1 to wear pajamas.  By donating 
$1 (or more), you will get a special “Pajama Day” sticker to show your 
participation.  Please send in any contributions for Pajama Day on or before 
Friday, December 6th.  Certainly all are welcome to wear their pajamas on 
December 6th even without contributing to this cause.  

Thank you, KBES families and friends, for your continued support of our 
community! 

 

 

 

 


